
Jonathan Spiegel Elected District Elks Leader 

 

I am pleased to report that at our S.W.C.D Advisory Council Meeting on Saturday, Jan 20th at 

the Lake Placid Elks Lodge #2661, the Past District Deputies elected our ER Jonathan Spiegel 

to be our next District V.P.  Congratulations Jonathan!  Jonathan will be installed at our Florida 

Elks Convention in May in Orlando.  The six lodges in our district  (Arcadia, Brandon, 

Lakeland, Lake Placid, Plant City, and Sebring) will be under his leadership. 

 

Jim Mason was proud to sponsor Jonathan and let's ensure we all give him our support. 

 

 
 


